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Do you love books?


Do you have lots at home that you no longer read?

















Come and be part of the 


Mearns Primary Book Swap!
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World Book Day is a worldwide celebration of authors, illustrators, books and most importantly…reading! It is recognised in over 100 countries and is being held on 5th March 2015. Mearns Primary School wishes to acknowledge this day by holding a Book Swap. If you have a book that you no longer read then bring it to school on that day and swap it for a book someone else has brought in! Books must be in good condition and age appropriate. Each class will be given the opportunity to browse books brought in by their stage and take one home to enjoy. 





This is a super way of promoting reading whilst encouraging children to share and recycle unwanted books. 


Please bring in your book on World Book Day if you want to participate in the Book Swap. 
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